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NOTICE OF PUBLIC MEETING REGARDING ADOPTION OF FIRE CODE 
 
Public notice is hereby given that on October 20, 2015 at 7:00 PM, at the West Metro Fire 
Protection District, 433 South Allison Parkway, Lakewood, CO  80226-3128, the Board of 
Directors of the West Metro Fire Protection District will conduct a public hearing for the purpose 
of receiving input on the adoption and the enforcement by the District of the 2015 edition of the 
International Fire Code, in part and with amendments, which regulates various activities and 
materials regarding fire prevention and life safety.  
 
All interested persons who believe that they may be affected by the adoption and enforcement 
of the proposed Fire Code are invited to attend the meeting to express either their support or 
opposition to the adoption and enforcement of the Fire Code.   
 
Any person unable to attend the meeting may address their comments or concerns in writing 
addressed to:  West Metro Fire Protection District, Att’n Kim Brewer, Secretary to the Board of 
Directors, 433 South Allison Parkway, Lakewood, CO  80226-3128. Copies of the proposed Fire 
Code are on file and open for inspection at the District’s administrative offices located at 433 
South Allison Parkway, Lakewood, CO  80226-3128 during business hours. 
 
Dated: October 8, 2015   WEST METRO FIRE PROTECTION DISTRICT 
      By: Wendy Volmer, Secretary  

 

West Metro Fire Protection District 


